» Would you like to share your ideas on
healthcare change?

» Would you like to have a voice in
patient-centered healthcare programs?

* Do you want the opportunity to improve
healthcare for the next patient?

If you answered YES, to 1 or more of these questions, we invite you to become a

HENRY FORD PATIENT/FAMILY ADVISOR!

At Henry Ford’s Patient-Engaged Research Center (PERC) patients can volunteer to serve
as advisors on new programs and enhance how we deliver care. Based on your areas of
interest, we have the right role for you!

OPPORTUNITIES INCLUDE:
Henry Ford Health System Advisor — Serve as a representative on a hospital council or committee. You will
attend meetings focused on designer or improving a new or current program, service, policy or process.
(Meeting times vary from once every 3 months to once a month)

Research Advisor — Share ideas and give feedback on projects, including patient reading materials and
strategies to enroll people into studies. (Meeting once a month to once every two months)

E-Advisors through Henry Ford Insights — Share feedback in short online surveys. Topics may include
patient care experiences, communications, new services and improvement ideas, and better ways to
partner with patients. (Time commitment: about I-2 surveys per month)

Focus Group Patient Advisor — Participate in a focus group and provide feedback on your own personal
health care experience. (One-time commitment of 1.5-2 hours per focus group)

To learn about Henry Ford’s efforts to EMPOWER their patients and how to become a

patient/family advisor visit www.HenryFord.com/PatientAdvisor
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